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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The 2022 Step Up for Down Syndrome Walk will be held on Sunday, October 16 at Indian Creek Plaza in Caldwell.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The walk is the biggest fundraiser of the year for TVDSA, but it’s also a vehicle for creating community awareness. You can register on site at Indian Creek Plaza beginning at 9:30 a.m. on October 16. After the walk is complete there will be entertainment on the Plaza until 1:30 p.m.
The Caldwell Police Department will be controlling traffic at Kimball and Blaine, Kimball and Arthur and 9th and Arthur during the walk from approximately 11:00 a.m. – 11:45 a.m. Please use caution in these areas. 
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